
 

 

 
 
 
 

APPENDIX 4D AND H1 FY16 FINANCIAL REPORT  
 
Nine Entertainment Co. (ASX: NEC) advises that the version of the Appendix 4D and H1 FY16 
Financial Report lodged with the ASX this morning did not include the signatures of the directors 
and auditor.  Attached are the signed versions of those documents.  
 
 
Sydney, Australia 
25 February 2016 
 
Further information: 
Nola Hodgson Victoria Buchan 
Head of Investor Relations Director of Communications 
+61 2 9965 2306 +61 2 9965 2296 
nhodgson@nine.com.au     vbuchan@nine.com.au    
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